
 

 
 

 

13 August, 2025 
 
To, 
The President / Secretary, 
Affiliated Member State Rugby Association / Union Territories / Units,  
Indian Rugby Football Union 
 

Sub: Update regarding National Camp for Asia Rugby Sevens Series, 2025 
 
Following the conclusion of the Asia Rugby U20 Championship, 2025, we are pleased to announce 
that the Selection Committee has decided that, from the available players, the following athletes will 
join the Senior Women’s Camp: 

1. Guriya Kumari – Bihar 
2. Ritu Majhi – Odisha 

 
Please note that the following players were considered but are unavailable for the camp: 

 Kyra Vincent 
 Tanushree Bhosale 

 
We congratulate the selected players on their inclusion in the Senior Women’s Camp and extend our 
best wishes to them and the rest of the team for their future endeavours. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

Mr. Rahul Bose, 
President, IRFU 


